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The Merritt Academy Board of Directors will have a special meeting to review the
proposed 2024-2025 school budget on June 27, 2024 at 7:45 a.m. The purpose of
this meeting is to provide the public with an opportunity to review and make
comments on the 2043-2025 school budget.
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Merritt Academy
59900 Havenridge Road
New Haven, Michigan 48048

Budget Hearing Approved Minutes
June 27, 2024- 7:45 A.M.

Call to Order- meeting was called to order at 7:45 am by President
Boska

Roll Call

Karen Bochatyn-present

Jean Dery-present

Karen Boska-present

Christina Zettle-present

Michael Broyles- arrived at 8:01 am

Review Budget- shared state budget was passed at 4 am this morning so
there will be more of a student increase; asked on sports, band, and
homeless

Public Comments-none

Adjournment- motion by Member Dery, seconded by Member Broyles
to adjourn at 8:23 a.m. 5-0 meeting adjourned.
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